

대 한 신 경 과 학 회

THE KOREAN NEUROLOGICAL ASSOCIATION

서물득별시 중국구 인시동 43번지 대일발당 다층 다호 (우/110-741) Rm# 1111, Daell Bidg., Insa-dong 43, Jongno-gu, Seoul, 110-741, Korea Tel: +82-2-737 6530, Fax: 182 2-737-6531, http://www.neuro.or.kr, E-mail: kna@ncuro.or.kr

March 15, 2011

Hidehiro Mizusawa, M.D.,Ph.D.
Executive President,
Japanese Society of Neurology
Ichimaru Bldg. 31-21,Yushima 2-chome,
Bunkyo-ku, Tokyo 113, Japan.
FAX: 03-3815-1931

Dear Professor Mizusawa:

On behalf of all members of the Korean Neurological Association, we would like express our heart-felt sympathy over the tragedy that struck your country and at the same time express our admiration over your bravery in fighting against this calamity. We have a deep trust that you will come out of this disaster stronger than before, and we will be more than happy if we could be of any assistance to you.

Please beware that you are not alone in this seemingly endless darkest period.

Sincerely Yours,

Juhan Kim, MD, PhD

President, KNA

Bcom S. Jcon, MD, PhD

International Delegate, KNA

Tulade-

mum